



Saint Agnes Newsletter

Family Newsletter October 6, 2021

FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Thank you to everyone who helped make this year's Oktoberfest a great success! The Oktoberfest committee worked hard preparing and executing this parish event, and all the hours of volunteering from our school families was greatly appreciated!

~ Erin Redleski

SCHOOL NEWS

Choir: There will be no choir practice tomorrow, Oct.7th.

Students of the Month: Congratulations to our students of the month. Each homeroom teacher and specials teacher selected a student that has worked extra hard this month. They all received a certificate and Frisch's coupon.

Lifetouch School Pictures: Correction to last week's newsletter - retake picture day is on November 3rd. Mark your calendar. If you want a retake, please go ahead and send back your child's picture package to the office.

SCHOOL CALENDAR

<u>October</u>

- 8 No School Teacher in-service day
- 13 Big Blue Bash Meeting (7 p.m., Library)
- Gr. 1-4 Classroom Halloween Parties (1:45 p.m.)

November

- 1 No School All Saints Day
- 3 Late Start (8:45 a.m.)
- 3 Lifetouch -picture retake day

<u>Video instructions</u> on how to log your family service hours on Sycamore.

UPDATES

COVID-19: We have no students currently quarantining. Thank you for your help in keeping our students healthy.

PTO

Big Blue Bash 2022 - Back for the Future: Mark your calendars! The next Big Blue Bash will be on Friday, April 1, 2022. We will be bringing the event "Back for the Future" to Saint Agnes. As we continue to adjust to the ever-changing world with COVID-19 in it, bringing the event back to our school allows us the most flexibility with the event. For those who have never attended a Saint Agnes Big Blue Bash, the adult only event is Saint Agnes School's annual auction night to support the PTO. This event is the largest fundraiser for our PTO and is crucial to funding classroom enhancements for our students and teachers throughout the school year. We will soon begin planning for this year's Big Blue Bash and want to invite all families to come and learn more about this most important school fundraiser. The first Big Blue Bash planning meeting will be on October 13, 2021 at 7 p.m. at Saint Agnes. For additional information contact the BBB committee at saintagnesschoolPTO@gmail.com.

Save the Date for our First Wildcat Social Event: Our first event is a mother-son event on Friday, October 29th from 6-8pm. It will be at Saint Agnes with more details to come next week regarding registration, payment and activities planned. It will be a great time! Hope to see you there! Thanks from the Mother - Son planning committee.

OKTOBERFEST: Thank you to all families for supporting our Oktoberfest. Our school families sold over \$15,000 in raffle tickets so we will be treating all school students to a snow cone (date to be determined.) And the top seller in the school is William Brungs who was credited with 32 raffle ticket sales. Second place was the Nienaber family (Ella, Luke, Nick and Anna) with 26 raffle tickets sold. A special shoutout to the Deller family and Forgiel family for selling 20 raffle tickets. We will be contacting the winners shortly to make arrangements for your prizes.

COMMUNITY NEWS

Our Lady's Farm: On Wednesday, October 13TH join the Covington Diocesan Division, World Apostolate of Fatima, USA, OUR LADY'S BLUE ARMY to commemorate the "104th Anniversary of the Miracle of the Sun" that occurred in Fatima, Portugal. The event will take place at OUR LADY'S FARM, 5820 Hwy 159 N., Falmouth, KY 41040. Rosary begins at 11 am followed by a Procession of Our Lady of Fatima with Mass at 11:30 am. For any questions or more information contact jeangeiman@gmail.com.